
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

26th May 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

YEAR FOUR: NATIONAL MULTIPLICATION TABLE CHECK 

 

Last term we sent out information relating to the National Multiplication Table Check for Year 

Four pupils.  

 

The purpose of the check is to determine whether your child can fluently recall his/ her times 

tables up to 12, which is essential for future success in mathematics.  It will also help us to identify 

if your child may need additional support. 

 

The original letter can be found HERE on our website under Letters for Parents. 

Along with the accompanying government information for parents HERE 

 

The children will be taking part in the check during the week commencing 12th June.  Tests will 

be completed across the afternoons and in small groups.  The children have had lots of practise 

in school to get used to the layout and timings of the check.  It would be extremely beneficial 

for your child to complete their Soundchecks on TimesTable RockStars over the holidays, and 

complete any extra practice you feel necessary. 

 

If you have any further questions regarding the check, please contact your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Amy Archer 

Head of Year Four  
 

 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3897&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3898&type=pdf

